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Mail-in voting is extremely important especially for those who are not capable of 

traveling to voting booths, or those who have anxiety especially in the horrifying 

political climate we are entrenched in. The fact that anyone would consider removing 

our right to mail in our ballots is indicative of the priorities of our governing bodies as 

a whole. WE should be focused on the things that actually matter, securing the rights 

and freedoms of everyone, regardless of sex, gender, orientation or race, dismantling 

the corrupt governing bodies that oppress us and abolishing the corrupt and 

corrupt(ing) police systems that systematically target people of color for nothing more 

than personal satisfaction. Instead we're being offered the illusion of choice 

surrounding Mail in voting. Unbelievable. 


